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DAVID MORGAN

John Doe i
o Vehicle: 1990 Toyota
12976 Mﬂlln SFqueJIZSOQ Location of arrest: Arlington Ave & W Street
ensacola, Date and Time of arrest: 2:15 am 7/1/09
Dear John,

The vehicle registered in your name was involved in an arrest for violation(s) of Florida’s laws
prohibiting prositution. Attached is  copy of the Florida Statute for your review. The individual
arrested from your vehicle i . As vehicle owner, you should be aware of the Florida
Contraband Forfeiture Act wherein motor vehicles can be seized if they are used in violation of
this act. The Escambia County SherifP’s Office is notifying you so that you can consider these
factors in deciding whether to allow others to drive your automobiles.

It is important for you to realize that the above named person and his/her significant other may
have been exposed to a Sexually Transmitted Disease (STD). Certain STDs, like HIV, are
incurable and may not be noticeable for a long time. It is possible to be exposed to an STD even
if your partner was with a prostitute only once. Getting tested is important to your health and
‘may impact your future ability to have children. Confidential STD testing is available through
your private doctor or the Escambia County Health Department (850-595-6532). Fees may be
involved.

Itis a common myth that prostitution is a “victimless crime” or that it is “an act between two
consenting adults.” Prostitution is a crime which is linked to drugs (use and sale), acts of
violence toward prostitutes and their customers and in the worst cases, human trafficking in
juveniles for the sex trade. In addition to STD’s, other viruses can spread through intimate
contact with random individuals whom you may not know. Hepatitis, HIC and HPV can all be
unknowingly transmitted and can lead to serious, and fatal, illness.

Prostitution, soliciting for prostitution and the other activities described in the attached statute
(F.5.5.796.07) will not be tolerated in Escambia County. If you think you may have been
exposed to any communicable discases after reading the contents of this letter, please contact
your health care provider or the Escambia County Health Department for evaluation before
having intimate contact with other people to help prevent the spreading of serious conditions.

Sincerely,

ESCAMBIA COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE
Telephone (850) 436-9512 « www.escambiaso.com * PO. Box 18770 * Pensacola, Florida 32523




